Alloway Township Environmental Commission
Regular Monthly Meeting
49 S. Greenwich St.
Alloway, NJ 08001
May 7%, 2012

Attendees: Anne Sullivan, Frank Ponti, Joe Ingerson-Mahar, Chris Gilbert, Craig Kane, and
Marilyn Patterson
Absent: Brynn Reilley

Old Business:

Anne and Joe discussed the information presented at the Employee Concerns Meeting. They
emphasized that all injuries must be reported immediately no matter how minor. They also
stated that we are all legally responsible for information that we circulate in emails.

The posters and essays for the Environmental Contest must be to us on June 4™. We will meet
that night to select the winners. Chris Gilbert will be making the awards at graduation. Marilyn
will photograph the winning posters and will send the photos and the essays to Ed Masker for
posting on the Alloway Township Website.

We agreed to update the Environmental Commission’s brochure and post it on the Township
Website and make it available to hand out.

BRC Meeting: No one from the Environmental Commission attended the last BRC Meeting. A
guestion was raised as to whether the BRC knew that the gazebo and part of the dock were
being removed.

Ag Meeting: No meeting was held.

Planning Board: HKS has received final approval. The Township can still appeal it. No answer
has been received from Mr. Albano concerning the email Joe sent regarding the offer of The

Eastern Environmental Law Center to provide free legal help.

Meeting was adjourned.



